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From: Sarah Powell
To: Betty Jo Mahan;  Michael Brusseau
Date: 7/8/2010 8:26:36 AM
Subject: Fwd: New Fox Rd Marina and Restaurant - Michael Brusseau

>>> "Larry Pearsall" <larrypearsall@charter.net> 7/8/2010 12:57 AM >>>
Mr. Michael Brusseau, please do not allow the proposed marina and restaurant to be built on Fox Road. 
The noise and traffic (cars and boats) will change completely the quiet neighborhood we have in Tan 
Rara. I'm sure another site can be found that will not interrupt the quiet neighborhood existence that we 
have. Your consideration in this matter is appreciated. Larry Pearsall10221 El Pinar DriveKnoxville, TN 
37922
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From: Sarah Powell
To: Betty Jo Mahan;  Michael Brusseau
Date: 7/8/2010 9:38:28 AM
Subject: Fwd: Proposed Fox Road/Marina development

>>> Julia Christenson <juliachristenson200@gmail.com> 7/8/2010 9:39 AM >>>
Dear Mr. Brusseau,
Please reject the proposed restaurant/marina development on Fox Road. The existing nearby marina 
provides for area residents to enjoy the water.
 
The location is not ideal for such a development. The road itself cannot support it and the area around it 
is primarily residential. There would be no true benefit in pursuing a development.
 
 The  surrounding area of the proposed site is peaceful and naturally beautiful. Please do not allow 
disruption of such  a wonderful example of East Tennessee beauty.
 
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Julia Christenson


